
 
 

Player Development Meeting 12/30/20 
 

Present: Dan Selander, Shannon Olmscheid, Dave Zimmer, Mike Haglund, Steve 
Barton, Dylan Jude, Kevin Mooney 
 
Absent: Troy Engebretson, Scott Martinka 
 
 
Others Present:  
 
 
Discuss Return from the Covid Break, 
 
We discussed what to expect after the break. With such a long break, we talked about 
practice plans and how they should be similar to practice plans at the beginning of the 
season. 
 
Due to Covid, Skills night is not going to happen with there being too many players on 
the ice and the intermingling of teams. 
 
Controlled scrimmages can replace regular game due to lack of referees. 
 
The season extends to second week of March. 
 
Playoffs are still planned to happen. 
 
Because we cannot mix Squirts and Mites on Mondays, there will not be enough ice to 
hold goalie practices. 
 
 
Next Meeting:  January 20th, 6:30pm at Shannon’s Shop. 

 


